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Michael Ernst

I am opposed to the extension of the bill for a public health emergency to 
April 2022, on the grounds there is no emergency, the PCR is not a test as 
stated by Kary Mullis, the inventor and the 22 scientists that demanded a 
retraction of the Corman Drosdan report , stipulate 10 major faults in the 
PCR, rendering it useless to be used as a tool to ascertain cases and therefore 
a pandemic. 

Thank you
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